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Due to the ongoing situation with the COVID-19 Pandemic, the following 
measures have been put in place for all visiting vessels: 
 
Any vessel visiting the Bailiwick of Guernsey must first contact 
Guernsey VTS on VHF #12 or Alderney Port Control on VHF #74 
declaring which country they have come from and if there is any 
sickness on board. 
 
All visiting vessels will be moored in isolation and no crews are to 
proceed ashore for at least 14 days and then, only on authorisation from 
the Director of Public Health. 
 
Any vessels wishing to take fuel will be able to do so as normal, however 
there is to be no physical interaction between the fuel supplier and the 
crew of the vessel.  All payments for services must be made remotely. 
 
Whilst vessels/crews are in isolation communication to shore can be 
made by contacting Victoria Marina Office on VHF#80 (from 06:00 to 
22:00), Alderney Port Control on VHF #74 (during the working day) or 
Guernsey VTS on #12 at all other times. 
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